
CASUAL VACANCY FOR A LAY MEMBER OF THE GENERAL SYNOD 

There is to be an election to fill a casual vacancy for a lay person to represent St. Albans 
Diocese on the General Synod, replacing  Mr Ben John, who has resigned.  The position 
will run for the remainder of the current term (due to end during 2026 – most likely 
following the July sessions that year). 

Please click Election Guidance for helpful information about this election, including 
details of those who may stand for election, which includes people on your 
Church electoral roll. 

A nomination form can be obtained by using the above link, 

                          which also includes details of the necessary 
                          requirements / qualifications for candidates, 
                          
                         and for those who wish to propose and second them 
                         - lay members of Deanery Synod. 

Completed Nominations must be submitted 
no later than 12.00 noon on Wednesday 20 August 2025. 

 You can find more information about the General Synod by clicking Synod 

 

https://list-manage.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5bc7840bef0e379d16bc7621b&id=70e68b2ead&e=9a42c47f50
https://list-manage.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5bc7840bef0e379d16bc7621b&id=ee5389551e&e=9a42c47f50
https://list-manage.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5bc7840bef0e379d16bc7621b&id=e131da2c91&e=9a42c47f50

